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Wednesday 10th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
As you are aware, Young Voices is next Monday (15th January 2023) so I just wanted 
to clarify some plans as to what the day will look like for your child. Your child must 
be in school for normal registration time but will be allowed to come into school in 
their Young Voices attire. This must include a black or white top, black 
leggings/trousers/ jeans/ jogging bottoms and dark shoes/ trainers/ boots. Their 
Young Voices T-shirt will be given to them on the morning of the event as we have 
been fortunate enough this year to be able to put their names on their shirts.  
 
Your child must also bring their packed dinner with them in a bag they can carry and 
a drink for the day. They are allowed to bring a small selection of sweets or snacks 
day but no fizzy drinks. Due to the O2’s security policy, bags MUST be SMALLER than 
an A4 piece of paper. Larger bags will not be allowed in to the venue.  
 
We will leave school at 10:00am and travel by school minibus to arrive at Pizza Hut 
Greenwich by 11:15am for lunch. This will be a buffet style meal with children 
choosing and serving their own food selections. We will then eat and make our way 
to the O2 for rehearsals and then packed dinner. The concert will begin at 7pm and 
run until 8:45pm. We will then return to the minibuses and travel back to school to 
meet you for collection. We will aim to return to school by 10:30pm but will of course 
keep you updated on School Gateway of any changes to this. Unfortunately, if you 
are attending the concert, we will NOT be able to release your child to you from the 
venue and therefore you, or your designated adult, must be able to meet us at school 
on time. Your child is expected to be in school on time the following morning. Any 
absences related to Young Voices will be unauthorised and may affect their selection 
for future events.  
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If you have ordered parent tickets to the event, these will be sent to you email by the 
end of this week. Doors open at 5:30pm and the concert will begin at 7pm. The 
concert will end at 8:45pm. As a polite reminder, if you are able to take photos of us 
at the event, please do not post these on to social media if they contain other 
children. We will be sharing photos of those who do have permission on the school X 
(formerly known as Twitter).  
 
Thank you 
 
Miss Gibson 


